
                          
 
 

 
 
2nd November 2018 
 
Dear Worthy Knight of St Thomas of Acon, 
 
You will be aware that the MW Grand Master, Sir Melvyn of Wud Plumpton KH will preside at the 
meeting of Grand Masters Council on the 29th December 2018. 
 
I hereby give Notice that at that meeting, I will propose that, the Schedule of fees payable to Grand 
Master’s Council are amended as per the attached Schedule of fees. Such increased fees being payable 
from the 1st September 2019. 
 
The increase in annual fees, is the first increase in several years and is intended to provide for the 
continuing growth of our Order and the security of the systems used in the administration of the Order. 
 
I have pleasure in sending with this letter, the Calling Notice and Booking form for Grand Masters 
Council to be held at Littleover on the 29th December 2018. Also, the minutes of Grand Master’s Council 
29th December 2017, The Accounts for year end 31st August 2018 and the proposed ‘Schedule of Fees’.  
 
Will those booking in or sending an apology please note that these are to be sent to the Deputy Grand 
Secretary, Sir John of Lund, his contact details are on the booking form. 
 
In Humilitas et Caritas 

 
Sir Michael of Accrington, KH 
Mike Beesley 
RW Grand Secretary 
 

 

Ye Commemorative Order of 
St. Thomas of Acon 

M.W. Grand Master: Sir Melvyn of Wud Plumpton, KH 
M.E. Grand Prior: Sir Lee of Bromley by Bow, KH 

 

From the office of: Sir Michael of Accrington, KH 
RW Grand Secretary 

01772 435 967 
07886 288 041 
mike_beesley@btinternet.com 

4, Stokes Hall Avenue, 
Leyland, 

Lancashire 
PR25 3FA 


